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Artist impression of the VET facilities from Johnson Avenue 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

Planning is continuing for an upgrade of Seven Hills High School to provide new specialist vocational education and 
training (VET) facilities as part of the NSW Government Vocational Schools Initiative. The proposed vocational facilities 
will primarily focus on three industry areas:  

 Community and health services 
 Construction (Electrotechnology and Plumbing) 
 Supply chain (Transport, Logistics and Warehousing) 

Progress Summary 

A construction contract for the main works at Seven Hills High School has been awarded to Total Construction Pty Ltd. 
We will continue to work with the appointed contractor and their design team to further progress the schematic 
design and develop the program of works to deliver the new VET facilities at Seven Hills High School.  We will continue 
to keep you up to date with the project as it progresses. 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au


| NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 
 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Next Steps 

• Completion of the schematic design. 

• Determination of the Development Application (DA) by Blacktown City Council and Sydney Central City 
Planning Panel (SCCPP). 
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